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Anderson & Kreiger COVID-19 Update
As COVID-19 continues to spread throughout Massachusetts and the world, Anderson & Kreiger is taking active measures to protect the
well-being of our employees, clients, guests, and the community at large, while also ensuring that we are available to serve all of our
clients’ needs during this uncertain and stressful time.

At this time, our office is still open and we are following recommended precautions, including additional cleaning and sanitizing necessary
to promote the health and safety of our employees and visiting clients.  All of our employees have been given the option to work from
home, as our firm has all of the infrastructure and safeguards in place to transition to a fully remote working environment whenever
necessary.  We are continuing to monitor the COVID-19 situation closely and will implement any recommendations from the WHO, CDC,
other health organizations and local authorities.

During this challenging time, our attorneys and staff will remain fully available to you to answer all of your calls and emails.  As always, we
will continue to represent our clients with the same responsiveness, expertise, and experience whether our team is physically in the office
or working from a remote location.

We hope that you and your loved ones are safe and healthy, and we wish everyone well as we collectively navigate this global health
challenge.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to your team at Anderson & Kreiger if we can be of any assistance during this rapidly evolving situation,
our team is ready and willing to assist you.


